UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting

December 12, 1977, 4:00 p.m.
Conference Room

MINUTES

~

Present: Desiderio, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Fink, Goldberg,
Gonzales, Hart, Hermann, Kovnat, MacPherson,
Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Schwartz,
Senescu, Simson, Stelzner, Teitelbaum, Winograd;
Student Representative Fenoglio

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart. Minutes of the meetings of
November 14 and 21, 1977, were approved.

Dean Hart announced openings at the National Science Foundation and Hofstra
University School of Law, as well as available tuition scholarships at
Columbia University.

Attention was then given to the following:

1. Regarding the Citizens Communications Center, Washington, D.C., it
was moved that UNM students be allowed to participate in a program
giving one semester's credit for working under the supervision of
the Center. Motion carried.

2. A motion that our representative to the AALS House of Delegates
should exercise her best judgment in voting on the adoption of an
amendment to the AALS by-laws as to the procedures and sanctions
for those schools which do not meet standards carried. :

.Dean Hart spoke briefly on the following matters:

1. Reinspection of the law school by AALS/ABA.

2. Dedication of the new wing.

3. Purchase of furniture for the new wing.

L. New phone system.

5. System 6, the new word processor.

6. Recommendations for faculty promotions.

7. Deadline for grades.

8. New faculty contracts.

Meeting adjourned.
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